

March 10, 1988

Carl W. Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl,

In response to your letter, you probably did hear KKUZ. We do broadcast at 102.5, however we don't have a man and lady announcing team in the morning. Our morning announcer is a man, Mike Lang. Occasionally one of our other employees, Sue Hirshey, goes on the air with him to do birthdays. During the week of December 7-14, Sue was on vacation and Stacey Sanders was filling in for her. The two commercials you mentioned are commercials that we air and the news is aired at around the time you mentioned.

Thanks for your letter. Sounds like you have a pretty powerful radio.

Sincerely,

Gary Bandy

Program Director KKUZ FM (Z-103)

KKUZ FM • P.O. Box 1667 • Joplin, Mo. 64802

Phone: 417-624-1025 or 417-623-1453